
Welcome to Second Grade!
My name is Hayley Helmich and I will be your 

child’s second grade teacher. This school year 
will be my fifth at Crestview and I am so 

excited to get to know your child and make 
many wonderful  memories.

I know these last few years have been 
challenging in many ways, but I am 

committed to partnering with you to make the 
most of the 2021-2022 school year. 

I look forward to meeting you at our Back to 
School Open House on August 19th. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please 

contact me via email at 
helmichh@carlisleschools.org or phone at 717-

240-6800 ext. 22921. 
Scan the attached QR code with the camera 
of your cellphone or iPad to see a video of me 

introducing myself! It always helps to see a 
familiar face at the beginning of the school 

year.

Thank you,
Miss Helmich


